
CCTA’s IST continues to develop capacity to support counties with CPM implementation effectiveness

IST will participate in 
implementation boot camps, 
Cross-RTA meetings, and all 
available avenues designed to 
build our capacity to provide 
CPM implementation support 
in the Central Counties (for 
the Child Welfare Directors, 
their key leaders, and to 
respective implementation 
teams in counties).
IST will provide tailored 
implementation support to 
each central county as 
requested.  

Cross-county managers engaged together  

IST will design and facilitate 2 
spring webinars (February 26 
and April 22) for Managers 
and key leaders, related to 
teaming. IST will convene 
our 4th Summit in Avila 
Beach (May 7) for managers 
and key leaders, building on 
teaming (with families, with 
partners, across program, 
and with supervisors and 
agency staff). This summit 
will set the stage for targeted 
supervisor engagement this 
summer.

IST will support use of CPM as framework for ICPM and CFT

IST will support counties as they 
engage supervisors and social 
workers in the use of CPM to build 
readiness for agency participation 
in the CANS-informed CFT 
(primary vehicle within the cross-
agency ICPM).   IST will work to 
convey the intersection between 
the CPM and the ICPM, and to 
incorporate these key messages in 
all training and implementation 
support activities.   

Regional Support for CW 
Directors will continue

IST will support Directors’ Learning 
Session 7 (May 20,21).

IST will continue to provide tailored 
support to CW Directors via CWDA, 
and will be ready to engage in planning 
conversations with directors related to 
county specific work.
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Counties are well supported as  
they effectively implement CPM 
as a framework for practice and 
system improvement


